On District Letterhead


[DATE]
							   
Dear [PARENT/GUARDIAN], 
We have recently selected Campus Food Service and Campus Payments, tools that are seamlessly integrated within the district’s student information system and Campus Parent web portal and mobile app. 
With Campus Food Service, parents and guardians can now conveniently view daily food purchases, check balances for one or multiple children, track free and reduced balance eligibility, sign up to receive low balance email notifications, and more – all in real time. 
You also have the convenience of Campus Payments, a reliable and secure payment processing solution that allows you to submit school-related fees 24/7. With Campus Payments, you can conveniently pay various school fees, add money to Campus Food Service accounts, shop the school store, register for school activities, make donations, and more. Everything can be done from one single location. Payments can be made for one child or the entire household. 
Both Campus Food Service and Campus Payments are accessible at your fingertips through the Campus Parent mobile app and web portal. The app can be downloaded for free from Apple or Google Play. 
If you have any questions regarding Campus Food Service, Campus Payments, or the Campus Parent portal and mobile app, please contact us at [SCHOOL CONTACT INFO].

Sincerely,


[CONTACT]
[SCHOOL]

